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Rabat, 21 January 2016 (ECA):The Economic Commission for Africa (ECA Office for North
Africa) and the Economic Commission for Western Asia (ESCWA) will organize on 1-2 February
2016 in Rabat (Morocco) a Regional Seminar on Workers’ Remittances in North Africa and
the Arab World.

Discussions will cover several ECA and ESCWA studies and workshops on remittances and
their impact on development in migrants’ countries of origin and participants will draw a regional
comparative analysis from studies carried out in Egypt, Jordan, Lebanon, Morocco, Sudan,
Tunisia and Yemen.

Representatives from countries involved in the study and international experts will attend this
event.

Event: Regional Seminar on Workers’ Remittances

Date: 1-2 February, starting at 9:00

Location: Rabat (Morocco)

For more information, please contact:
ECA (Office for North Africa) Communication team: Tel +212 (0) 537 548 749; Email: hfilali-
ansary@uneca.org [1]; cea.an.coms@gmail.com [2]

    ”    “ ]3[

Source URL: http://www.uneca.org/stories/link-between-remittances-and-development-studied-rabat-regional-
workshop

Links
[1] mailto:hfilali-ansary@uneca.org
[2] mailto:cea.an.coms@gmail.com
[3] http://www.uneca.org/sites/default/files/images/SROs/NA/160121_media_alert.docx

Link Between Remittances and Development studied in Rabat (Regional ... http://www.uneca.org/print/9803

1 of 1 2/3/2016 9:51 AM


